
YES! I want to buyout a cookie booth for 2023 during 
National Girl Scout Cookie Weekend, March 3-5. 

Booth Buyout 2023

4.	 If you are unable to make an in-person 
purchase, you may purchase online directly 
from a Girl Scout! You can do this by using 
the Troop Direct Ship Link using the cookie 
finder link. 

5.	 Don’t want to take your cookies home? 
Donate them to our Cookies for Heroes 
program, allowing Girl Scouts to deliver 
donated cookies to local heroes – first 
responders, teachers, hospitals, and more. 

6.	 Thank the Girl Scouts for working hard 
toward their goals and learning valuable 
business skills.

1.	 Find a cookie booth near you by visiting 
the cookie booth finder at gs-strong.org/
cookiefinder and use the zip code search. 

2.	 Visit Cookie Booth and “buyout” the booth. 
Cookies should be purchased directly at the 
booth via cash, check, or credit card. 

3.	 Booth buyouts involve purchasing 10 or 
more cases of Girl Scout cookies to support 
the Girl Scouts’ goals and troop activities. 
($600 minimum purchase)

How a Booth Buyout Works

Take photos at the booth buyout and send to pr@gs-top.org for us to share your support of Girl 
Scouts on social media. 
Feel free to also share on your own social media using the hashtag #GSTOPCookieBuyout23.


